

# Little Bears Pre-school

## News June 11th 2021

Telephone: 01409 282856 Email littlebearspreschool@btconnect.com

We hope you all had a wonderful half term break.

Our Butterflies have now hatched and have been free to go. Children have had a wonderful experience watching them start of as an egg then into a caterpillar that formed into the chrysalis and then a beautiful butterfly. The children went outside in front of the classroom as a group to release the butterflies.



#### Sun Cream and drink bottles

Would parents be able to apply any sun creams first thing in the morning? We are very shaded but as extra protection for going out into the playground on bikes and tractors. Thank you.

Each day your child's bottle is taken out of your child's lunch box for them to have a drink at any time during the sessions.

### Talk boost

Our talk boost programme that little bears purchased last term is going well and already we have seen some positive reactions from children.



#### Diaries and book bags

We hope you have all enjoyed the diaries and book bags coming home this week once again.

If Parents/carers could return with your child each day they come into the group your child has the opportunity to choose another book to take home. We do this at circle time as a group with the other children while sharing books together. All books are quarantined for one week once returned. We also have the opportunity to update the dairies at any time and send home information at the end of the day in the book bag.

#### Non pupil days

Just a reminder that we have two non-pupil day, the pre-school will be shut on Friday  $18^{th}$  June and Monday  $21^{st}$  June.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, Jane, Vicky and Jill.